
Participation in Women, Peace and Security in Military Operations 

Workshop hosted by the USFJ. Forces at Yokota Air Base    

 Based on the MOD WPS Promotion Plan, Koku-Jieitai (JASDF) plan to promote 

various WPS initiatives in Koku-Jieitai. 

 On 22-23 April, Koku-Jieitai members participated in the Women, Peace and Se-

curity in Military Operations Workshop hosted by the USFJ (the United States 

Forces Japan) at Yokota Air Base with other MOD/JSDF members. We exchanged 

opinions through panel and group discussions. Koku-Jieitai has learned good 

practices from the experiences of U.S. Forces and reaffirmed the importance of 

U.S.- Japan WPS cooperation. 

 Koku-Jieitai will continue to promote WPS initiatives and further strengthening Ja-

pan-U.S. Alliance working together with U.S. Forces.   


